
Dear Planning Commission Members,

This is in regards to the proposed estuary trail. I would like to request the 
planning commission consider making this trail wheel chair accessible. 

My husband is in a wheel chair due to a stroke. At this time the only place he 
can really go for a walk is on the board walk at the marina. The side walks of 
old town are not passable on a wheel chair, Exploding Whale Park is not 
wheel chair accessible and there aren’t many other options. 

Florence recently got the addition of Dave’s chairs, making beach access for 
those who cannot walk. It would be really nice to have more places made 
accessible for the disabled in our community. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Cindy Kiely
469 Sherwood Loop
Florence, Oregon 97439
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